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News

Winters Comments on Tax Reform

Brigen Winters was quoted in the MarketWatch article 
“Advocates Fear Trump Tax Plan May ‘Rothify’ 401(k) Plans” by 
Robert Schroeder on September 28, 2017. The article discussed 
the tax reform framework released by the “Big 6” on September 
27 and the uncertainty surrounding the possible impact of tax 
reform on the retirement savings tax incentives. Although the tax 
plan mentions retaining tax benefits for retirement, the 
“Rothification” of 401(k) plans remains under consideration.
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